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Comments on proposed part road closures

•  Part Lighthouse Beach Road adjoining 154 & 156 Lighthouse Beach Road Lot 4 & 5 DP 246401

Dear Sir/Madam

I/We:

wish to provide my/our opinion in relation to the proposed road closures.

Are in favour of the part road closure

OR

Object to closure of the following section of road for the reasons noted below.
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SIGNED:

If signing on behalf of a company, please add your name and company title (for example, Director)

ACN/Company seal

DATE: ~ ^..rrT7....'2rr^.
Contact details:

I

Home:

Mobile: ..
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From:
To: Armstrong, Tracy
Subject: CM: In regards to mail received about road closure at 154 and 156 Lighthouse Rd
Date: Sunday, 8 October 2023 10:11:03 PM

Hi Judd 
Have just returned from some travels to see a letter in regards to part road closure at the
above address.
It is a bit hard to ascertain exactly where and what is intended but I assume it is in regards
to No Name Lane at the West of these two houses not Lighthouse rd?
Either way if it is public road as is referred to in the letter I support it staying that way and
not becoming private just for those home owners 
If can let me know how it goes 
Thanks for your help 

Best Regards 

mailto:tarmstrong@byron.nsw.gov.au


From:
To: Armstrong, Tracy
Subject: Re #E2023/84256 Proposed Part Road Closures
Date: Monday, 2 October 2023 6:28:44 PM

Dear Tracy Armstrong / Judd Cornwall,

Further to our conversation on the 12th September 2023 regarding the Proposed Part Road
Closure / Purchase.
My concerns as the owner of 162 Lighthouse Road, Byron Bay are:

1. Does the proposed sale/closure set a precedent for other property owners to purchase
Council/Crown Land that may

affect adjoining property owners in the vicinity.
2. As the Owners of 162 Lighthouse Road, Byron Bay with a very narrow access/egress .

it is problematic exiting my property when vehicles park on the footpath /curb, some
adjoining properties have landscaped

Council/Crown land for their own use/beautification or deterrent to the public parking.
3. The other concern : should 168/168A wish to purchase land or have vehicle access to the

west of their boundary then this would
cause further congestion and impede access.
I would be interested in purchasing the area that is across the road to the east of 158
Lighthouse Road and the rear of 166A Lighthouse
Road – would this land become availabl?

I look forward to hearing from you on the concerns I have noted.

Would you also confirm that this email is accepted as my formal submission on the Proposed
part road closures.

Thank you          
Kind Regards

This message may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law and is intended
only for the use of the person or entity that it is addressed to. If you have received this message and are not the intended recipient, you
must not pass it on to anyone else. If you receive this message in error can you please let us know as soon as possible by telephone, email
or fax and delete the original message.
Thank you.









 

 
 

Department of Planning and Environment 
 

 PO Box 2215, DANGAR NSW 2309

 Phone: 1300 886 235 I Fax: 02 4925 3517 

roads@crownland.nsw.gov.au 

www.crownland.nsw.gov.au 

7/09/2023  

Byron Shire Council  
Attn: Deanna Savage 
 
Via email: dsavage@byron.nsw.gov.au 

 
 

Road: Part unnamed lane way off Lighthouse Road, Byron Bay. 
Your ref: #E2023/09528 | Our ref: 19/00593#17 - 13291 

 
 

RE:  Byron Shire Council – Notification of proposal to close council public road 

Dear Deanna 

Thank you for providing notice of the proposal to close a council public road. 

NSW Department of Planning & Environment – Crown Lands (the department) does not object to: 

• the closure of the council public road 

• the proposed vesting upon closure. 

General enquiries about this submission may be directed to the Crown Lands Business Centre at 

council.roadclosures@crownland.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Amanda Walker 

Senior Business Centre Officer 

NSW Department of Planning & Environment – Crown Lands 

mailto:roads@crownland.nsw.gov.au
http://www.crownland.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:council.roadclosures@crownland.nsw.gov.au










From: Andrew Logan
To: Armstrong, Tracy
Subject: FW: Proposed part road closure namely Part 154 & 156 Lighthouse Rd Byron Bay Lot 4 & Lot 5 DP246401
Date: Friday, 13 October 2023 3:17:37 PM
Attachments: Notification to authorities Letter proposal to close part Lighthouse Road closure adjoining 154 & 156

Lighthouse Rd Byron Bay Lot 4 & Lot 5 DP 246401_signed.pdf

Hi Tracy,
 
Rous has no objections to the closure of this section of public road.
 
Regards,
 
 

Andrew Logan
Group Manager Planning and Delivery
Rous County Council
PO Box: 230, LISMORE NSW 2480 | 02 6623 3800 | 0427 468 165 | Andrew.Logan@rous.nsw.gov.au |

Our customer service desk is no longer open to the public on Fridays. Our team will still be
available though and can be reached via phone on 02 6623 3800, email at
council@rous.nsw.gov.au, and our website at rous.nsw.gov.au/contact-us. Customers
wishing to pay their water accounts can do so online via BPay or in person at the Post
Office.

Rous County Council acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land upon which we work and
live.  We pay our respects to the Elders of the past, present and emerging and acknowledge their
continuing connection to Country who will guide us on our shared journey to the future.

Rous County Council is a supporter of flexible working arrangements. If you receive an email from me outside of normal
business hours, it is not my expectation that you read, respond, or follow up on this email outside your hours of work.

DISCLAIMER
This email including any attachment is intended solely for the named addressee.
Any views or opinions expressed in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily
represent the view or opinion of Council.
Confidentiality or legal privilege is not waived or lost simply because this email was sent in error. If you
have however received this email in error please immediately notify the sender and destroy the email
and any copy you may have of it. Council recommends that you check for the presence of viruses
before opening any attachment to this email. Council does not accept liability for any damage caused by

mailto:Andrew.Logan@rous.nsw.gov.au
mailto:tarmstrong@byron.nsw.gov.au
callto:02 6623 3800
callto:0427 468 165
mailto:Andrew.Logan@rous.nsw.gov.au
mailto:council@rous.nsw.gov.au











From: Stephen Laughlin
To: Armstrong, Tracy
Subject: Council Road Closure adjoining Lot 4 & Lot 5 DP246401 ref 2023-90527
Date: Tuesday, 5 September 2023 4:30:29 PM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
Notification to authorities Letter proposal to close part Lighthouse Road closure adjoining 154 156 Lighthouse
Rd Byron Bay Lot 4 Lot 5 DP 246401_signed.pdf

Good Afternoon Tracy,
 
TfNSW (Roads) have no objections to closing the attached  council road at Byron Bay.
 
Kind Regards
Stephen Laughlin
Land Information and Corridors Officer (Regional)
Commercial, Performance and Strategy - Infrastructure & Place
Transport for NSW
 
T (02) 9595 4014    E stephen.laughlin@transport.nsw.gov.au
 
Level 7
6 Stewart Avenue
Newcastle West NSW 2302
 
 
I work flexibly. Unless it suits you, I don’t expect you to read or respond to my emails outside of your normal
working hours.
 
 

                                                                            
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 
 

This email is intended only for the addressee and may contain confidential information. If you receive this email in error
please delete it and any attachments and notify the sender immediately by reply email. Transport for NSW takes all care
to ensure that attachments are free from viruses or other defects. Transport for NSW assume no liability for any loss,
damage or other consequences which may arise from opening or using an attachment.

P Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless really necessary.
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Contact: Regena Medhurst

27 September 2023

Dear Tracy,

Roads Act 1993 ROAD CLOSING APPLICATION
Application number Your Ref

Our ref: DOC23/857068

Byron Shire Council

PO Box 219
Mullumbimby NSW 2482

part 154 & 156 Lighthouse Rd, Byron Bay #E2023/90527

Thank you for your email dated 26/09/2023 regarding the above mentioned proposed 
road closure application. The National Parks & Wildlife Service (NPWS) has no objection 
to these proposed road closures.

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Regena Medhurst

Locked Bag 5022 Parramatta NSW 2150

ABN 20 770 707 468

www.environment.nsw.gov.au

Tel: (02) 6841 0900 Fax: (02) 02 6881 6941




